From: "Mochrie, Paul" < Paul. Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 2/1/2023 4:56:53 PM

Subject: Invitation: Pink Shirt Day photo (Feb 15)

Dear Mayor and Council,

This year, in honour of <u>Pink Shirt Day</u> (Anti-Bullying Day on Feb. 22), we would like to gather Mayor and Council for a photo in the Chamber on **Wednesday**, February 15th at the Standing Committee lunch recess.

Please note that this year pink t-shirts will not provided and we ask that you bring a pink item of clothing from home.

If you have any questions or concerns please be in touch with Bianca. Jones@vancouver.ca

Best, Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca